
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden gas station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:05:16 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:23 AM
Subject: FW: Borden gas station
 
 
 
From: Andrew Chappell [mailto:andrewnchappell@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 10:20 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden gas station
 
To whom it may concern;
I’m composing this email to voice my concern and opposition to the proposal submitted by DP
Murphy re: new gas station in Borden. The construction is in no way necessary, purely based
on greed and will do absolutely nothing positive for our community. The local operators have
done a tremendous job for generations and have endured a lot of adversity the last few years.
They deserve some respect, not the uncertainty that this proposal brings. To imagine that
Borden needs a 4th gas station is absurd. We need our vibrant community stores. Nothing
more, nothing less. Please deliberate carefully. 
Sincerely,
Andrew Chappell
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